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[MPC Comment] Item #54 7-E-17-SP zoning request

1 message

Diette Crockett <dcrockett78@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 11, 2017 at 3:06 PM
Reply-To: dcrockett78@gmail.com

To: commission@knoxmpc.org

Cc: Diette Crockett <dcrockett78@gmail.com>

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for the time and thought you put into your appointments as MPC Commissioners. | appreciate what you do for
the city and county residents and businesses of Knox County.

| want to request that you deny the zoning request for Agenda Item #54 by Scannell Properties. The requested freight
terminal does not align with the proposed East Knox County sector plan update, nor does it fit with the approved
Employment Center that is being developed nearby. This is the last undeveloped interchange coming into East Knox
County on I-40 and a freight terminal is not a very welcoming sight to the tourists entering Knox County. There are other
commercial opportunities for this interchange that would be a better fit.

Thank you,
Diette Crockett

7801 Kodak Road
Knoxville, TN 37914
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